## MANX GRAND PRIX SUPPORTERS CLUB

REGISTERED CHARITY NO. 956



CHAIRMAN: JOHN KERMEEN

10 BALLACROSHA ESTATE
BALLAUGH

ISLE OF MAN IM7 5AF

TEL: (0) 1624897473
E-MAIL: MGPSC@MANX.NET

Mr T. Horsthuis Robinson Fresh Fruit Ballapaddag Braddan Isle of Man

4th October 2009

Dear Mr Horsthuis,

On behalf of the Manx Grand Prix Supporters Club I would like to thank you for your very generous contribution towards the Annual Mhelliah held at the Sulby Glen Hotel on Saturday 3<sup>rd</sup> October 2009.

The Total received from the evening was £1,859.45 and this amount will be going towards the hiring of the Rescue Helicopters for the 2010 Manx Grand Prix.

This event commences our year of fund raising. This year the club handed over a cheque to the value of £60.000.00 towards the cost of hiring the Rescue Helicopters. The cost of hiring these Rescue Helicopters is due to be increased considerably next year, therefore all contributions are gratefully received. These Rescue helicopters not only aided the Racing futurity but also assisted on any emergency call during the two weeks hire, being a real benefit to all people on the Island.

Thank you for your support which is greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

J.T. Kermeen Mr.

Chairman Manx Grand Prix Supporters Club.